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Mail in voting is acurate and inclusive. It’s very hard for the party trying to suppress 

voting to do so when we don’t have to show up in person. If they succeed in 

removing mail in voting, then Election Day should be a state holiday and legislature 

should pass strong labor protections for people who miss work to vote. Of course, we 

don’t need that extra law stuff if we just keep the fantastic system we already have. 

Keep vote by mail.  


